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Dear Nekesa (Harvester),

 

Thank you for your faithful support of Bungoma Bible Ministries. It 
is through your support we are able feed, cloth, and love the 
children in our care. In addition, you are giving our boys the 
opportunity that they would never have had without your 
financial support. You have given them the gift of education. An 
opportunity to create a life that is not dependent on the goodwill 
of the government, but rather the opportunity to build a life of 
impact!

 
We are thrilled to announce a significant milestone in the lives of 
three of these young boys at our Children's home - Vincent Juma, 
Aaron Wafula and Morgan Wafula. For the first time, they have 
embarked on their high school journey, stepping into this new 
world with enthusiasm and anticipation. This moment marks a 
pivotal stage in their growth and development, symbolizing not 
only academic progression but also personal achievement and 
new opportunities.


These three young boys have experienced hard challenges and 
adversity in their young lives, before coming to Bungoma 
Children’s Home as orphans. We are honored the Lord has 
placed these 3 young boys in our care. It has been through the 
unwavering support and this nurturing environment, provided by 
our dedicated staff, that Vincent, Aaron, and Morgan have 
flourished. These 3 young men now stand at the threshold of a 
new chapter filled with promise and potential.


As they settle into their new surroundings at their new high 
school, it's evident that excitement permeates the air. Eager to 
explore all facets of high school life, they expressed enthusiasm 
for joining in the different activities such as trying their hand at 
drama, music, and sports. All three young men are eager to seize 
the chance to uncover and develop their individual talents. 


Breaking the cycle of disadvantage to building a life of Impact

MAY 2024

mailto:info@bungomabibleministries.org?subject=
http://www.bungomabibleministries.org/


 www.bungomabibleministries.org

 Bungoma Bible Ministries       PO BOX 25489       Colorado Springs        Colorado       80936
 www.bungomabibleministries.org  info@bungomabibleministries.org


MAY  2 0 2 4

B e y o n d t h e i m m e d i at e j o y s o f 
newfound experiences, it's essential to 
recognize the profound impact this 
opportunity holds for their future 
aspirations. 


 We currently have 7 other boys in High 
School. For all 10 of these boys, high 
school isn't just a stepping stone; it's a 
bridge toward realizing their dreams 
of attending college one day. This 
education opens doors to endless 
possibilities, empowering them to 
b re a k f re e f ro m t h e c y c l e o f 
disadvantage and build a life of 
impact for themselves and their future 
families.


The enrollment of all our boys in high 
school is not merely a personal 
triumph but a testament to the 
collective efforts of our community in 
nurturing and empowering the next 
generation. It is a reminder of the 
profound impact that love, support, 
and education can have in shaping 
the destinies of young lives, and we 
are honored to be a part of their 
remarkable journey.


Thank you, our dear Nekesa partners, for your continued 
financial support to help these boys break the 
cycle of disadvantage and build a life of impact 
for generations.


Forever Grateful,  

Justus Ochuro
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